
From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: EN010106 - Sunnica Solar Farm - Withdrawal of Registration for appearance at the Preliminary Meeting 

Date: 24 July 2022 11:46:30
Importance: High

Dear Sirs
 
I write in connection with the above DCO application.
 
Please accept this email as formal confirmation of the withdrawal of the registrations
made on behalf of National Grid Gas Plc and National Grid Electricity
Transmission Plc in connection with their appearance at the Preliminary Meeting.
 
For the avoidance of doubt, the above named objectors no longer intend to make
representations at the preliminary Meeting.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.
 
Kind regards
 
Clemmie
 
Clemmie Edgeworth | Associate | Planning and Infrastructure Consenting (Manchester) | Eversheds
Sutherland | 
 

 
 

 
Eversheds Sutherland
Helping our clients, our people and our communities to thrive
 
Please note that from 13 September 2021, our Manchester office address is: Two New Bailey
Square, 6 Stanley Street, Salford, M3 5GX.  This address should be used for service.
 

 
 




